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Ken,

PV & Carrizo

Thank you so much for meeting with us the other day to discuss the PV Stroud project site. We will 
definitely follow up with Mary Jo in the spring to provide her with an update on all of the projects.

Also, I checked on the Carrizo and it will require two new 230 kV switching stations and the Midway- 
Morro Bay 230 kV Lines being reconductored. Please let me know if you need any additional 
information.

I wish you all the best in your new endeavors!

Thanks,
Meredith
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